
Recall - Remington 700 

Response (Chris) 
Dear Mr. Moskal, 

.:::::·:·:,,, 
1/16/2004 2: 1kiil,q ~!! 

Tl]ank you for your ingui ry. v9ur Model 700 Wi3:~:!ii!!~:~·9duced ··~·::~::tf~:~:~·. Your 
firearm has not been involved in a recall. Y9U:t:!::::::r:.;i..fle was originally 
installed with a bolt-lock, which means you h:;:lV:~::(t;.jj:tpµ:t __ the safety switch 
on fire before you can open the bolt. we are:::::o::tfe·r:1:n~::::::i:r:::co.nversion at a 
special price if you would like your firear~:t~Onvert"Ef(i:f:::~ijt:that you can 
open the bo 1 t at an~ti me with the safety :;·afe. To v1 evv:::::1tt¢re detai 1 s 
regard·i ng ttri s mod·i f·i ca ti on, go to: · 

http://www.remington.com/safety_Modifi 

customer (Jim Moskal) 
I read an article indicating there 
due to a concern with the safety. 
and would like to know what I need 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

20 PM 
e Model 700 (pre 1982) 
el 700 (s/n 6566008) 
the safety concern. 
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